
 

 
 
Environmental Policy  
 
At D. Wise we manufacture and supply pasteurised egg products. We aim to achieve the highest 
levels of environmental performance within our business and are committed to ensuring we meet our 
compliance obligations as well as the needs of our customers, employees and stakeholders.  

We are committed to protection of the environment and preventing pollution from our activities. It is 
the ultimate responsibility of the Managing Director and all staff to ensure that our Environmental 
Management System is fully implemented, documented and maintained to ensure and to aid our 
commitment. We are committed to the to continual improvement of the EMS to enhance 
environmental performance and to meet BS 8555 requirements.  

We ensure that we continually improve our activities and protect the environment through setting 
Annual Improvement targets associated with our environmental aspects.  These are:   
 

• Prevent pollution whenever possible and practicable, by the use of non-polluting techniques 
and practices. 

• Improve the management of energy, resources, raw materials and emissions in all activities.  
• Improve the management of waste through minimisation, re-use and recycling. 
• Inform and educate all persons working for or on behalf of the organisation to ensure we meet 

our Compliance obligations and prevent pollution.  
• Ensuring our new facilities minimises our impacts by reducing energy, water and waste where 

practicable.  
 

We aim to provide the framework for setting the environmental improvements as follows: 
 

• By consultation with appropriate external agencies, both locally, nationally and internationally. 
• Periodically checking that our compliance is up to date by correspondence with those 

appropriate external agencies and by checking documentation. 
• By consulting with our customers at contract, management and service levels. 
• Through our review of the EMS.  

 
We endeavour to supply our EMS to our customers when contractually required. EMS matters are 
communicated within our organisation through notice boards, meetings and on the Company web 
site.  
 
This policy will be periodically reviewed by the Managing Director, or her representative, within a three 
year period and be made widely available. 
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